
HAF is returning

this Summer!

Children and young people can make new 
friends, try new foods and learn new skills.

The Holiday Activities and Food Programme o� ers 
a wide range of fun activities during the summer 
holidays – all for free.

Online bookings go live from 5 July 2023 at 12pm.

To fi nd out more about and check eligibility:
Email: HAFparentenquiries@gloucestershire.gov.uk  
Visit: www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/HAF


